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MISSING JUVENILES: Dylan Racancoj and 
Kenneth Racancoj 

2024-008192 
             
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Friday, July 5, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – On July 5, 2024, Deputies with the Charleston County Sheriff’s 
Office responded to the 9900 block of Highway 78 just before 4 p.m. in reference to a welfare 
check that was requested by New Jersey State Police. Upon arrival, deputies discovered a 
deceased female. It was determined that the deceased female had two children, who are 
currently unaccounted for, Dillon Racancoj (4) and Kenneth Racancoj (9). 

If any person has information on the above individuals or their whereabouts, please contact the 
Charleston County Sheriff's Office at 843-202-1700. If contact is made with the person after 
hours, please notify Consolidated Dispatch at 843-743-7200. 
 
The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Criminal Investigations Division and the Forensic 
Services Unit is investigating. 
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